
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

For the past several months, on our project at MacDill AFB, FL, we at Sauer, Inc. have 

had the pleasure of working with the staff at Tappouni Mechanical. Throughout the 

duration of the MCSS/Furniture Store/Class VI Renovation project, they provided 

excellent service from their estimating, management, and field personnel. The quality 

of their work was exceptional, and they performed it safely and efficiently, with no 

schedule impacts. In addition, we received zero unsolicited change orders, which was 

extremely beneficial to the profits and success of the project. This is reflective of a 

company that knows their trade very well.  For these reasons, Sauer, Inc. would 

eagerly take the opportunity to use Tappouni Mechanical on future projects, and I 

would highly recommend their services to other general contractors, companies, and 

agencies seeking a qualified and professional mechanical contractor.  

Sincerely, 

 
Colin Williams 

Project Manager 

Sauer Incorporated 

January 4, 2013 


